
Hadleigh Infants and  Nursery School 

No 11 - 25th November 2017 
Holiday Dates -  

Last Day of Term -  Wednesday 20th December.  Closing  at 

1.40pm 

First Day of Term -  Wednesday 3rd January 

Dates for your Diary -                                                                                 

Saturday 2nd December -  PA Christmas Bazaar                                                 

Tuesday 5th December -  Year 1 Year 2 parents         

information session @ 9.00am                                  

Thursday 7th December - Bedtime Stories  6pm -  7pm  

Friday 8th December -  Year 1 &  2 Parent Christmas    

Workshop @ 2.30pm                                                                

Monday 18th December - Class Christmas Parties             

Tuesday 19th December - Reception Christmas Work-

shop @ 8.45am                                                              

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Jumper Day              

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Lunch                         

Attendance -   

The best classes for attendance, week ending  24th November  

2017, were Koalas and Butterflies with 99.3% attendance. Well 

done to them!  

Congratulations to:  

Koalas   99.3% 

Butterflies  99.3% 

Unfortunately 7 classes did not reach our  96% target:  

Bumblebees  92.7% 

Ladybirds  92.3% 

Starfish  92.1% 

Pandas  90.0% 

Turtles   88.6% 

Dolphins  85.7% 

Meerkats  83.7% 

Overall attendance was  91.4% which is below our 96% target. 

This Week’s News -  

Our Christmas Bazaar is taking place on Saturday 2nd December, 12pm -  3.00pm. The members of the Parents 

Association have managed to secure some amazing raffle prizes. These include a 2 night weekend break for 2, a 

weekend family pass to Virgin Active, a signed Southend United Football shirt, gym membership and passes for 

local attractions, plus much more. It is just £1 for 4 raffle tickets, tickets will be sent home with the children in 

advance but will also be available to purchase on the day.  

Thank you to those parents who attended the addition and subtraction parent information session on Tuesday, 

we that hope you found this event useful.  The PowerPoint presentation has been uploaded to the school’s    

website. The next session, Year 1 and 2 multiplication and division will take place on Tuesday 5th December @ 

9.00am in the school hall 

The school’s parent Christmas Workshops will be held in each class. The workshop will give you an opportunity to 

complete some Christmas crafts with your child. Year 1 and 2’s workshop will be held on Friday 8th December @ 

2.30pm and Reception’s workshop will be held on Tuesday 19th December @ 8.45am. Nursery’s workshop dates 

will be confirmed next week. 

What’s on the Menu next week?  

Monday:  Tomato & Basil Pasta or Macaroni Cheese 

with Garlic Bread 

Tuesday: Pork Sausages or Veggie Sausages with 

Mashed  Potatoes & Beans 

Wednesday: Roast Turkey or Quorn Fillet with Roast 

Potatoes, Yorkshire Pudding, Broccoli, Carrots & Gravy  

Thursday: Sweet & Sour Chicken or Quorn with Rice 

Friday: Bubble Coating Fish or Quorn Dippers with 

Chips, Peas & Sweetcorn 

Achievers of the Week - 

Ladybirds: Jonathan S   Bumblebee:  Daisy W   Butterflies:  Bob M       

Starfish: Abriella P    Dolphins: Pippa W    Turtles: Rio S                                                  

Meerkats: Ella M     Koalas:  Riley D     Pandas: Jessica C 


